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July 3rd, 2024 
 
Supplement to LFPCN# 41497 
Product Change Notification for LA, UltraMOV, ZA and C-III Series Radial Lead Varistors 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 

In LFPCN# 41497, we stated that the inner electrode change will be implemented for LA & UltraMOV 
Series starting from April 1st, 2024 and ZA & C-III Series starting from July 1st, 2024. The change for 
LA & UltraMOV Series has been implemented per the original schedule. Due to the current capacity 
limitation, we would like to inform you that the change implementation for ZA & C-III Series will be 
pushed out to Q2 2025.  
 
Thank you very much for your support. The original LFPCN# 41497 is attached for your reference.  

 
 
 
 Best Regards, 
 
 Amy Chu 
 Global Product Manager 
 Littelfuse, Inc. 


